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KWTC FID 28994, Kerrville, TX  File # 0000018007 
 
Due to Hurricane Harvey we are facing challenges outside of our  
control. The tower crew we contracted to complete the rebuild is based  
in Houston. We had been unable to make contact with them since the  
hurricane hit the Houston area and for this reason we are requesting more time to 
resume operation.  They currently are unable to give us an estimated time to 
complete this installation.   
 
KWTC is located on an American Tower site and their policies require an 
ATC approved contractor to work on the tower. If necessary we are looking for 
available crews but we now face a short deadline along with a lengthy ATC approval 
processes for tower crews followed by a lengthy process they put us through to 
approve job site changes.  
 
Given the devastation to Houston and the surrounding areas in Texas, we would like 
to request a 6 month extension to allow our current contractor time to recover or to 
go through the appropriate approvals by ATC in hiring a new tower crew to complete 
the resumption of KWTC.  
 
The original off air date was 10/27/2016.  We are seeking a waiver to remain silent 
past 10/27/2017 and request a six months extension to April 27, 2018.  We have all 
the equipment necessary to complete the installation but are dependent upon the 
approved tower crew to schedule the job. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
B. W. St. Clair 
Engineering Consultant 
September 19, 2017 
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